Minister Dacic in talks with Guatemala City Mayor
Wednesday, 27 March 2019.
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During his official visit to Guatemala, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs
Ivica Dacic visited the headquarters of the Guatemala City Authorities.

The Mayor of the capital, Ricardo Quinonez, informed the Serbian Foreign Minister about the
history and development plans for the City.

Minister Dacic thanked the Mayor for the assistance and support by the City authorities
concerning the realization of the initiative to name one of the City streets after and in honour of
the famous writer and Nobel Prize Winner lvo Andric. He also told his collocutor that one of the
streets in Belgrade would be named after the Guatemalan Nobel Prize Laureate Miguel Angel
Asturias.
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